
From: Alan Ehrlich 
Sent: August-13-12 11:05 AM 
To: Shannon Hayden (shayden@reviewboard.ca) 
Subject: FW: Submission Date for the Update on FOS Findings? 
 
Importance: High 
 
 
 
From: kevin o'reilly [mailto:kor@theedge.ca]  

Sent: August-12-12 11:24 PM 
To: Paradis, Adrian 

Cc: Todd Slack; Alan Ehrlich; Hoeve, Ed 

Subject: re: Submission Date for the Update on FOS Findings? 
Importance: High 

 

Adrian 

  

We have started to review the numerous documents that AANDC and GNWT submitted on 

Friday August 10. 

  

We would like to have EBA Engineering review the Update on FOS Findings but need to know 

when it will be available.  If it could be made available this week, that would be very helpful as 

Ed Hoeve is heading out of town on holidays this upcoming weekend (August 18).  Thanks. 

  

Kevin O'Reilly 

Alternatives North 


